
 
 February 15, 2025  

Senate Committee on Human Services SB20  

Dear Chair Senator Gelser Blouin,  

Vice Chair Senator Linthicum, and members of the Senate Committee on Human Services,  

I am writing in support of Senate Bill 20.  

Please consider removing these asset and income restrictions currently in place by supporting 
SB20 and give people the opportunity to make money, pay taxes, and contribute to society. 

People should not have to choose between having a career and advancing both financially and 
developmentally or getting the necessary health care that is vital to their living.  

People in the disability community face enough barriers in life, this one you have the power to 
change with the passage of Senate Bill 20. I urge you all to vote in favor of Senate Bill 20. Thank you 
for your time and consideration 

 

Sincerely,  

Combiz Ettehadieh 
Combiz Ettehadieh 

Oregon tax payer 


